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EAST GOSHEN TOWNSHIP 

CONSERVANCY BOARD MEETING 
November 10, 2021 

 
The East Goshen Township Conservancy Board held a regularly scheduled meeting on 
Wednesday, November 10, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. at the Township Building.   Members in 
attendance are indicated in BOLD: 
 Chairman, Walter Wujcik 
Vice Chairman, Sandra Snyder 
Erich Meyer 
Scott Sanders 
Dan Flynn 
Alice Lenthe 
 
 Others present were: 
Mark Gordon, Zoning Officer 
John Hertzog, Township Supervisor 
Eunice Alexander, West Goshen Park & Rec Board 
 
 
Call to Order  
Walter called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Pledge of Allegiance & Moment of Silence 
Walter led those present in the Pledge of Allegiance and then asked for a moment of silence 
to remember our troops, veterans and EMTs.  
 
Minutes 
The minutes of the October 13, 2021 meeting were approved.   
 
Chairman’s Report 
Walter mentioned that an email was received from Rebecca Craven Greenhow asking to be 
considered for the vacancy on the Conservancy Board.   
 
Old Business 
1. Clymer’s Woods – Walter reported that there was a good turnout on Saturday and about 
70% of the trees were mulched.  The possibility of having another day to finish was 
discussed.  Walter will ask Mark Miller if there are anymore wood chips. 
2.  American Chestnut trees -  Walter is working with Mark Miller on this project.  Scott gave 
Mark information about planting the seeds.  There is already 1 Chestnut tree near the 
boardwalk which grew from a seed.  Mark will select a spot for the 2 seeds and put some 
protection up. 
 
New Business  
1.  2021 accomplishments and 2022 goals were discussed to prepare for the annual ABC 
meeting in January.   
2.  Winter Newsletter – Dan volunteered to write an article for the winter newsletter. It is 
due November 19th. 
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Subdivision/Land Development Review 
None 
 
Liaison Reports 
1.  Municipal Authority - Walter reported that the Hershey Mill Estates permit application 
was submitted to the DEP. 
 
Correspondence 
None 
 
Any Other Matter 
None 
 
Public Comment 
None   
 
Adjournment 
There being no further business, Alice moved to adjourn the meeting.  Erich seconded the 
motion.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:50 p.m.   The next meeting will be held on 
Wednesday December 8, 2021 at 7:00 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Ruth Kiefer, Recording Secretary 


